

Name: \_\_\_\_\_

**UNIT 7. TRAFFIC**

Class: \_\_\_\_\_

**PART A. LISTENING****Listen to a conversation and write True (T) or False (F) (1 point)**

1. Lan cycled around the lake last Sunday. \_\_\_\_\_
2. Lan sometimes goes to school with her mom on a bike. \_\_\_\_\_
3. It is about 10 kilometres from Lan's house to school. \_\_\_\_\_
4. Lan takes about 10 minutes to cycle to school. \_\_\_\_\_
5. Lan and Mark agree to meet at Lan's house in the afternoon. \_\_\_\_\_

**PART B. PHONETICS****Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from the others (1 point)**

- |                      |                   |                   |                  |
|----------------------|-------------------|-------------------|------------------|
| 6. A. <u>l</u> ight  | B. <u>t</u> ime   | C. <u>p</u> lane  | D. <u>r</u> ide  |
| 7. A. <u>n</u> ice   | B. <u>t</u> ake   | C. <u>w</u> ait   | D. <u>t</u> rain |
| 8. A. <u>s</u> ide   | B. <u>k</u> ite   | C. <u>q</u> uite  | D. <u>e</u> ight |
| 9. A. <u>m</u> ine   | B. <u>t</u> ide   | C. <u>h</u> eight | D. <u>r</u> ain  |
| 10. A. <u>A</u> sian | B. <u>p</u> apaya | C. <u>n</u> ation | D. <u>b</u> reak |

**PART C. VOCABULARY - GRAMMAR****Match the picture with its correct sign meaning (1 point)**

|                                                                                     |                                                                                     | Sign meaning       |
|-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|--------------------|
| Example. <u>c</u>                                                                   | 13. _____                                                                           | a. Road work ahead |
|  |  | b. No parking      |
| 11. _____                                                                           | 14. _____                                                                           | c. Roundabout      |
|                                                                                     |                                                                                     | d. Left turn ahead |
|                                                                                     |                                                                                     | e. Slippery road   |

|                                                                                                |                                                                                                |              |
|------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|--------------|
|               |               | f. No U-turn |
| 12. _____<br> | 15. _____<br> |              |

**Underline the correct answer to complete the sentences. (1 point)**

16. This red cross sign tells us that there is a (*school ahead/ hospital ahead*).
17. Traffic safety means wearing a (*seatbelt / helmet*) when you ride a bike or a motorcycle.
18. (*Traffic lights/ Road signs*) turn green, you can move forward.
19. Why is there always a traffic (*jam/ jar*) during rush hour?
20. Pedestrians use (*horse/ zebra*) crossings to safely when they cross the road.

**Give the corrects forms of the words in the brackets. (1 point)**

21. Always use the crosswalk to ensure your \_\_\_\_\_ when crossing the street.  
**(SAFE)**
22. The red “Stop” sign is a kind of \_\_\_\_\_ sign to make us pause. **(WARN)**
23. It's \_\_\_\_\_ to go too fast in a school zone. Slow down and drive safely!  
**(LEGAL)**
24. Walk \_\_\_\_\_ in the rain because wet sidewalks can be slippery.  
**(CAREFUL)**
25. Everyone should \_\_\_\_\_ obey traffic rules for their own safety. **(STRICT)**

**Complete the sentences with *should* or *shouldn't*. (1 point)**

26. You \_\_\_\_\_ drive if you drink alcohol.

27. Drivers \_\_\_\_\_ always obey the speed limit to ensure road safety.
28. Motorists \_\_\_\_\_ use their mobile phones while driving to avoid accidents.
29. Pedestrians \_\_\_\_\_ cross the street when the red light is on.
30. Motorists \_\_\_\_\_ be cautious around school zones, especially during school hours.

**Choose the best answer to complete the sentences. (1 point)**

31. \_\_\_\_\_ took me more than an hour to find the way home yesterday.  
A. They                      B. We                      C. It                      D. I
32. How do your parents usually take you to school? - \_\_\_\_\_ car.  
A. At                      B. With                      C. On                      D. By
33. Everyone should \_\_\_\_\_ their seatbelts whenever they drive.  
A. put                      B. fasten                      C. tie                      D. take
34. The public \_\_\_\_\_ in this city is quite good, and it is not expensive.  
A. transport                      B. vehicles                      C. journey                      D. travel
35. The distance \_\_\_\_\_ Ha Noi to Hue is about 540 kilometres.  
A. at                      B. to                      C. from                      D. in

**PART D. READING**

**Choose the correct answer A, B, C or D to fill each blank in the following passage. (1 point)**

Traffic safety is important. When walking or biking, use crosswalks and (36) \_\_\_\_\_ traffic signals. Pay attention to “Stop” signs. If driving, follow speed limits, (37) \_\_\_\_\_ for pedestrians, and avoid (38) \_\_\_\_\_ your phone. Always wear seat belts in a car. For bike safety, wear a helmet. Be cautious around buses and trucks due to their blind spots. Traffic rules (39) \_\_\_\_\_ in place for everyone's safety, so follow them. Whether (40) \_\_\_\_\_ foot, bike, or in a car, responsible road use ensures a safer journey for all

36. A. stop                      B. obey                      C. walk                      D. wear
37. A. watch                      B. ride                      C. stop                      D. cause
38. A. use                      B. to use                      C. uses                      D. using



- |           |        |       |         |
|-----------|--------|-------|---------|
| 39. A. is | B. are | C. do | D. does |
| 40. A. by | B. in  | C. on | D. to   |

**Read the following passage and then choose the correct answer. (1 point)**

### **Stuck in traffic**

Getting caught in traffic is a common thing for many people, especially in big cities. It happens when the road is full of cars, and they're not moving or moving very slowly. This situation can be annoying, as it makes your journey slower and can make you feel restless. You might hear car horns beeping, and people around you might seem a bit annoyed.

Being stuck in traffic doesn't have to be all negative. It's a good time to be patient and find ways to enjoy it. Some people listen to their favorite music or radio shows, while others might talk to family or friends in the car. You can also use this time to plan your day or enjoy the view outside your window. Watching the buildings, trees, and people passing by can be pretty interesting.

Traffic jams are a part of city life, and they can't always be avoided. Keep in mind that eventually, the traffic will start moving again, and you'll get to your destination. So, stay calm, make the best of your time, and don't let being stuck in traffic bring you down too much.

41. What is a common experience for many people, especially in big cities?
 

|                             |                              |
|-----------------------------|------------------------------|
| A. Going to the beach.      | B. Getting stuck in traffic. |
| C. Skiing in the mountains. | D. Visiting a museum.        |
42. Why can being stuck in traffic be annoying?
 

|                                    |                                   |
|------------------------------------|-----------------------------------|
| A. It's a time to relax and enjoy. | B. It speeds up your journey.     |
| C. It makes you feel impatient.    | D. It's great to meet new people. |
43. How can you make the most of being stuck in traffic?
 

|                                  |                     |
|----------------------------------|---------------------|
| A. Complain about the situation. | B. Listen to music. |
| C. Take a nap.                   | D. Drive faster.    |
44. You should \_\_\_\_\_ while being stuck in traffic.
 

|                   |                    |
|-------------------|--------------------|
| A. enjoy the view | B. honk your horn  |
| C. be angry       | D. close your eyes |
45. What's the author's main message about being stuck in traffic?



- A. It's always a wonderful experience.
- B. It's a time to get upset.
- C. Stay calm and make the best of your time.
- D. Traffic jams are easily avoided.

### PART E. WRITING

#### Reorder the words to make correct sentences. (0,4 point)

46. mobile phones/ Drivers/ their/ use/ shouldn't / while driving.

=> \_\_\_\_\_

47. while driving/ wear/ is/ compulsory/ It/ to/ a shirt/ in Thailand.

=> \_\_\_\_\_

#### Make the question for the underlined part in the following sentences. (0,6 point)

48. Parents should teach their children about traffic safety.

=> \_\_\_\_\_

49. My close friend usually goes to school by train.

=> \_\_\_\_\_

50. It is about three kilometres from the post office to the bank.

=> \_\_\_\_\_